
Applicants are required to use CR&R for debris
hauling. 
Debris Boxes or Roll-Off services from other
haulers will not be permitted.  
Self-hauling debris to an approved Recycling
Facility is still allowed.  
Please plan accordingly when applying for
permits. Thank you for your participation.

Visit the City website at www.lakeforestca.gov/en/trashandrecycling.

ATTENTION!
BUILDING PERMIT APPLICANTS

Effective July 1, 2025
The City of Lake Forest has an exclusive

agreement with CR&R for Construction &
Demolition (C&D) Services. 

If you have any questions, please contact
LFRecycles@lakeforestca.gov or call (949) 461-3480.


